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Camacho, Aida [BPU]

From: lynn blodnik < >
Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 10:03 AM
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU]
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Against Smart Meters

Reference BPU Docket #: EO20080545  
 
 

Good Morning,  
 
 
I am writing as a concerned citizen and homeowner of Blairstown, NJ. My husband and I have recently 
been made aware of JCP&L's intent to install smart meters to all homes in the area over the next three 
years. We are adamantly against this, as we make conscious efforts to lower our family's EMF exposure 
both in and around our home. This is something that we believe, has not been adequately studied in 
terms of effects on human health, and would be a constant source of EMF signal exposure directly on our 
home, in which we would have no control over. Please consider allowing residents to opt out of this new 
equipment.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
Lynn Waclawski 
 
 




